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Kinderhut International is pleased to announce the success of the first phase of the
Overseas Volunteering Program for May/June 2014 in collaboration with the
Knowledge & Human Development Authority (KHDA).

http://www.kinderhut.org/


FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: 
DR. RAJINI ABDUL GHAFOOR AT +971 863 2313 OR EMAIL US AT INFO@KINDERHUT.ORG

The diverse group of volunteers participating in this program are:

1. Faris Spahi (American)

2. Omar Abdullah Abdulateef AlDoori (Iraqi)

3. Joanne Emma Seymour (British)

4. Fatma Ghanim Khalfan Al Marri (Emirati)

5. Bassam Rafaeie (Syrian)
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The volunteering program, which was one week long, included conducting different

educational activities for the children of Kinderhut in Banda Aceh, Indonesia. Each of

the volunteers shared a unique set of skills with the children.
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